
 

  

 

The Clerks Division 

To: Mayor and Council 

Cc: Rachel Dillabough, Town Clerk 
Mamata Baykar, Deputy Town Clerk 

From: Aneeta Mohammed, Committee Services Coordinator 

Date: September 22, 2021 

Re: GHAC Resolution No. GHAC-2021-0029 
Re. Supply and Installation of Heritage Plaques 

 Please be advised that at its meeting of June 23, 2021, the Heritage Advisory 
Committee adopted the following resolution:  
 

RESOLUTION NO.  GHAC-2021-0029 
Moved By Alan Morton 
Seconded By Denise Roy 

 
That the committee approve the expenditures necessary to supply and 
install heritage plaques at Malone Wharf/the Marine Railway, Millpond 
Park and the Pefferlaw Dam, budget permitting, for final approval in 
September. 

 
Carried 

 
 
 

 


